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Comments: Dear Tonto National Forest Supervisor,   I would like to have laws to protect the beautiful cherished

Salt River horses to stay in their habitat that they have been in for many historic years.  I would like to see no

conflicts that compromise their habitat and keep them protected.  Please stop any detrimental impacts to the

horses or habitat. Especially any actions under NEPA need to be publically disclosed such as herbicide use,

fencing maintenance and construction. The forest service shall provide  30 day notice for any activity that may

impact the Salt River Horses or habitat areas.      Thank you


